Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Goloubow, Ron [Ron.Goloubow@lfr.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 12:51 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Charles Robitaille; ‘Mike Barr'; Annie Bauer; Gibbs, Alan; gseif@icsinc.tv

Subject: 1009 66th Ave. Oakland (Alameda Co. Case number RO000411) Update on Remediation

Paresh - per my voice mail messages LFR and Aspire would like to set up a time to speak to you regarding the progress
that has been made regarding the remedial efforts at the Subject Site. As we discussed sometime in October, Aspire will
be in need of a letter from the County that can be submitted to the lending institution that will make them comfortable
with the progress that has been made on the project. Mike Barr the CEO of Aspire is in the process of discussing the
language that will be required in the letter by the lending institution. In the interim we would like to review a similar
letter that the County may have provided for another project so that we will know what to expect in terms of the letter.

One other item that we will need to address with you is the clean-up level for PCBs in soil. This discussion should take
place along with Ms. Carmen Santos the representatives of the U.S. EPA that has provided some input regarding the
removal of the PCB affected soil at the Site.

When you have a chance representatives of LFR and Aspire Schools would like to discuss these items with you.
Thanks in advance for your prompt attention to this project.

Ron.

Ron Goloubow, P.G.

Senior Associate Geologist
LFR Inc., an ARCADIS Company
1900 Powell Street, 12th Floor
Emeryville, CA 94608-1827
510-596-9550 Direct Dial
510-501-1789 Cell
510-652-4500 Main Number
510-652-4906 Facsimile
ron.goloubow@Ifr.com
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